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Griffith City Council received $2.1 million in funding from the NSW Government’s Restart NSW Water 

Security for Regions program for Council’s installation of sewerage infrastructure for the villages of 

Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang. 

Contract works are progressing well with the following works under way: 

 

Tharbogang 

 

Tharbogang reticulation is complete including the transfer main to the Griffith Water Reclamation 

Plant. Pressure testing of the reticulation is under way within Tharbogang and customers may have 

noted staff moving around the village checking boundary kits and purging air from the mains. 

Fresh water is being used for testing with only small discharges from the system when opened to 

release trapped air. 

 

 

Partly completed flush point at Tharbogang 

Nericon 

Installation of the reticulation mains and boundary kits within the Nericon Village is also complete and 

includes the transfer main along Smeeth Road to the Lake Wyangan Sewer Pump Station at the 

corner of Smeeth and Boorga roads, Lake Wyangan. 

 



 
Directional boring works at Nericon 

 

Works along Smeeth Road included 4.4 kilometres of 75mm and 63mm polyethylene mains and fully 

installed using directional boring techniques. 

 

 
Directional boring works along Smeeth Road 

Lake Wyangan 

Reticulation works have also commenced in Lake Wyangan with the installation of reticulation mains 

and some boundary kits. 

 

The first of the on-property pressure sewer unit installations are scheduled to commence early May 

2018 commencing in the Tharbogang Village.  

Notifications of the proposed works and communication with the respective land owners/occupiers will 

be undertaken well in advance, and in accordance with the scheme’s communications plan.  

Customers seeking further information on the proposed scheme, works to date and projected dates 

for future works can contact Council on (02) 6962 8100.  


